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From: Bruce Fisher <bruce@fisherca.com>
Sent: Monday, March 22, 2010 9:55 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: forex changes

| am writing in support of the present forex regulations. DO NOT CHANGE THE RULES.

The present regulations allow informed traders to maximize their trading potential. Forex trading is for grownups and to penalize
experienced and informed traders to try and protect novices who are probably never going to become skilled traders is regulatory
overreaching and unnecessary babysitting. Let brokers and traders do their business with minimal oversight such as you have

presently.

| for one, will move my account out of the USA if these regulations become too onerous.

Bruce Fisher



